## **KIRKHILL PARENT COUNCIL**

Connect's Support Services for Parents - Survey

## Good afternoon

Connect - the charity which oversees and supports Parent Councils across Scotland - is conducting a survey offering an opportunity to provide feedback which will shape the future of Connect's support services for parents. It will only take about 5 minutes to complete and those who take part have a chance to win National Book Tokens for their school.

The closing date for responses is 30th March.

The Parent Council would appreciate if you could not only answer the survey yourselves but also share the link on your class WhatsApps and encourage parents to fill out the survey too.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5SY6MHZ...

\_\_

Mark Carter Secretary